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#129879 

The Director 

Major Planning Assessments 

Department of Planning  

GPO Box 39 

Sydney  NSW  2001 

 

29 February 2016 

 

Dear Director, 

Submission: Australian Technology Park Redevelopment (SSD 15_7317) 

I wish to make a submission on the Environmental Impact Statement provided by Mirvac for the 

redevelopment of Australian Technology Park.  I am concerned about damage to the nationally 

significant heritage, the transport implications, poor public access, commercialisation of public 

space, and impact on local residents. 

I do not want ATP to be turned into a commercial space. This space has always been for the people. I 

don't want 9 story buildings and several thousand workers and cars/trucks filling up our 

neighbourhood. I don't except some crummy little community space within this sector just to shut us 

up. This area is becoming so jam packed. Mike Baird and NSW LNP is agenda driven - to look after 

you're top end of town mates and stuff the people. Well mate -  people vote. 

Yours sincerely,  

John Zucco 

7 Jennings St 

Alexandria  NSW  2015 

john@therightprofile.com.au 


